
  

 

 

  

 

O r a n g e  W a t e r  a n d  S e w e r  A u t h o r i t y  
OWASA is Carrboro-Chapel Hill’s not-for-profit public service agency delivering 

high quality water, wastewater, and reclaimed water services. 

   
  

Summary of the OWASA Board of Directors’ Meeting on  
April 28, 2022 

  
  
Please note: The summary below was prepared by staff and is not approved by the OWASA Board. 
OWASA’s webpage with Board meeting information includes the Board's adopted minutes, agenda 
materials, staff’s meeting summaries, recordings of Board meetings on second and fourth Thursdays of 
the month. The agenda and related information for the April 18th meeting that was held virtually are 
available here.  

  
  
The Board of Directors:  
 

• Authorized staff to publish a draft Fiscal Year 2023 budget which includes an increase in 
monthly water and sewer rates of 16%. The Board is scheduled to hold a public hearing 
on May 12, 2022. Approval of the final budget and rate increase is scheduled for June 9, 
2022. 

• Received an update on the Long-Range Water Supply Plan and Western Intake 
Partnership and provided feedback to staff.   

• Nominated candidates to serve in officer roles (Chair, Vice Chair, and Secretary) for the 
Board for Fiscal Year 2023. Election of officers is scheduled for June 9, 2022. 

 

The Board will hold its next meeting on Thursday, May 12, 2022, at 6:00 PM; information for the meeting 
will be provided on OWASA’s website at www.owasa.org/board-of-directors-meetings.  
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